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• The Allen Campus hosted another successful Pathway Scholarship fundraiser and silent auction 

in April raising $4,500 this year.  

• Perryton High School dual credit welders constructed a sign marking the entrance to Wolf Creek 

Park as one of several service projects completed this school year. The students have other signs 

they are working on that will also be for the Wolf Creek Park area. Kudos to the welding 

program! 

• Christy Dovel, Laura McIntire, Mary Blackwell, and Cassi Laxton attended the ADN Pinning in 

Amarillo on May 8th to celebrate the RNEC graduates.   

• The Allen Campus had a total of seventy-three graduates this year.  The following is a breakdown 

of the completions: 

o 24 Students - Associate Degrees (1 Dual Credit from Perryton, 1 Dual Credit from Booker) 

o 9 Students - LVN  

o 14 Students - Diesel Mechanic (2 Dual Credit from Perryton) 

o 14 Students - Welding Dept.  (5 Dual Credit from Perryton, 1 Dual Credit from TTAEC) 

o 12 Students - Cosmetology (6 Dual Credit from Perryton, 1 Dual Credit from TTAEC, 1 Dual 

Credit from Spearman) 

• The annual North Plains Groundwater Conservation District’s Make a Splash Water Festival was 

hosted by the Allen Campus on Thursday, May 15th.  Area fourth graders attended the festival to 

learn about water conservation through sessions, games, and activities in the day long event.   

• Ochiltree County Friends of Scouting selected Frank Phillips College Allen Campus as the 2025 

Honoree for the community organization that is making an impact in future leadership.  The 

college was chosen primarily for its commitment to offer additional CTE and CE programs for 

students locally in the expansion of the Workforce Development Center in Perryton.   

• Cassi Laxton recognized the dual credit graduates at Perryton High School’s Awards Ceremony 

on May 13th.   

• The Allen Campus hosted ALERRT – Level I Training for law enforcement on May 16th and 17th.  

Twenty-six area law enforcement attended the state mandated, comprehensive program designed 

for first responders to effectively handle active shooter situations, combining classroom 

instruction with practical exercises. 

• Five Allen Campus students were recognized as new inductees at the PTK Induction in Borger on 

April 28th.   



     


